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John Stevenson
Secretary
Ontario Securities Commission
20 Queen Street West
19th Floor, Box 55
Toronto, Ontario M5H 3S8 

Dear Mr. Stevenson, 

Thank you for allowing the general public to comment on next steps the OSC is considering 
taking with respect to Shareholder Democracy Issues. 

It is my belief that is very desirable that the OSC Staff develop extensive proposals in this area. 
The scope of such proposals should be as wide as possible. This is an important area for the 
capital market in this country and a wide scope will allow for the greatest degree of discussion 
and input from all stakeholders. While I understand the trepidations of the OSC Staff to develop 
extensive and wide ranging proposals, I believe that the retail investor who does not have access 
to the resources of large institutional investors and managers, would greatly benefit from OSC 
Staff providing far-reaching proposals on these important issues.

Sincerely,
Baker Mavison
bakermavison@gmail.com


